
 

Re: Ukulele Club 

Friday 19th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are delighted to be able to offer a new music club to children in Y2 – Y6. Ben Bartholomew 

(our current guitar teacher and Sheffield Music Hub Lead teacher) will be offering a Ukulele club 

from after the half-term holiday. The club will take place on a Tuesday morning from 8.15 – 8.45 

and be held in the Garden Room (by the Y6 classrooms). This club is suitable for beginners and 

more experienced players. It will improve general musical skills, musicianship, collaboration (playing 

together), performance opportunities and hopefully a lot of fun. 

It is suggested that members of the club should have their own ukulele. Starter instruments can be 

purchased relatively inexpensively and owning your own instrument means that the children will 

be able to do a little practice at home between club sessions (as well as share their learning with 

families)! We will have a few instruments that can be borrowed for the club, although it is expected 

that these will be shared. 

The cost of this club will be £3.50/week and payment in half term blocks will be added to parent 

pay. 

If you would like to participate in this club, please sign up by completing the form HERE. Any 

questions, please do speak to either Mr Willatt or email enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.uk who will 

pass on your questions. 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Guy Willatt 

Deputy Head 

https://forms.gle/VMMBHjHWRHaJTSeA6
mailto:enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.uk

